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Dear Sandra.

I hope that this finds you well. I am sorry that you have had trouble downloading the

files that I e mailed to you. I am a bit of a technophobe and cant work out how to get
it to you by e mail and therefore have resorted to delivering it to you by hand!

[ tried various ways of making a plan to show the beam locations. There are many of
them and if you prefer for me to send photos rather than my little drawings, please let
me know!

[ hope that this may be all that you need to proceed with our LBC application. Please

let me know if I can help with anything else.

Sincerely yours,

Julie Dyer



